

March 12th, 2024

# The Together Newsletter: Special Edition

### Updates from the RMC Board of Directors

Hello everyone!

We typically send out the Together Newsletter every other Friday, but today, we are reaching out with this Special Edition so that we can share some important updates from the Rocky Mountain Conference's Board of Directors.



Please click the link below to read more from RMC Board Moderator, Rev. Dr. Sarah B. Linn.

# **Updates from the Board of Directors**

As usual, you'll be receiving general announcements and news from around the conference in your inbox this Friday.

Until then, Allison

## Comments? Questions?

#### **Email Allison!**

## Follow the RMC on social media!

Copyright © 2024 Rocky Mountain Conference. All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Rocky Mountain Conference | UCC · 1140 W 5th Ave · Denver, Colorado 80204 · USA

